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23 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
 

ADDAVALE OBTAINS HISTORICAL EXPLORATION DATA AND TARGET 
GENERATION 

 
• Company obtains historical United Nations Development Program and BHP 

nickel sulphide exploration data 

• Analysis of data underway 

• Data will assist Adavale to pinpoint Kabanga-type, ultramafic chonolith-hosted 
nickel sulphide exploration targets in the Kagera Nickel Belt  

 
Adavale Resources Limited (‘Adavale’ or the ‘Company’) (ASX:ADD) is pleased to 
announce it has obtained a historical and comprehensive exploration data package. 
The package comprises a significant body of exploration work undertaken in 
Tanzania’s Kagera Nickel Belt region between the mid-1970’s and 2008. 
 
The extensive data package covers much of the Kabanga / Kagera region and 
includes: 

• Geochemical data including rock chip, soil and stream sediment sample results 

• High-level results of geophysical programs 

• Geological maps and reports 

• Previous drilling results and drill logs 

• Relevant geological interpretation and reports 
 

All data is now being analysed by Adavale’s geological team. 
 
The Company has also engaged Mr Stephen Burke of Burke Geoscience Pty. Ltd. to 
assist Adavale with exploration target generation and exploration methodology. Mr 
Burke is a nickel sulphide exploration specialist and has experience evaluating the 
nickel sulphide exploration potential of the part of Tanzania in which the Company’s 
tenements are located.  
 
Adavale CEO Mr Allan Ritchie commented: “Adavale now has a wealth of relevant data 
which allows the Company to focus its exploration efforts on areas with the greatest 
exploration potential. This negates the need to spend valuable time and resources on 
broader regional exploration target generation, expediting the exploration path. In 
addition, Stephen’s recognised expertise in nickel sulphide deposit petrogenesis and 
his intimate knowledge of the Kagera Nickel Belt will prove particularly useful over the 
coming months.” 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Adavale 
Resources Limited. 
 
To contact the Company about this announcement please email Julian Rockett, 
jr@karmalawyers.com 
 
For further information on the Company and our projects please visit 
www.adavaleresources.com. 
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